
 

 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/food-recalls/alerts 

for Australian food recall information 
 

 
 

 

Movietime Popcorn + Fizz Pop Sours 

Best Before: 10 APR 2025, 10 JUN 2025, 18 JUN 2025,  

09 JUL 2025, 26 AUG 2025, 25 SEP 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Superpop Pty Ltd are conducting a recall of the above product.  This Recall only applies 

to those products that do not declare the allergen listed below. The product has been 

available for sale in Spar in QLD, Drakes and Priority Health in SA, and Maningham 

Foods in WA. 

Problem: The presence of an undeclared allergen (Gluten). 

Food safety hazard: Any consumers who have a Gluten allergy or intolerance may have 

a reaction if the product is consumed. 

What to do: Consumers who have a Gluten allergy or intolerance should not consume 

this product. Consumers should return the product(s) to the place of purchase for a full 

refund. Any consumers concerned about their health should seek medical advice. 

For further information please contact: 

Superpop Pty Ltd 

03 8787 0999 

custserv@superpop.com.au 
 

 
 
 


